
Senate Reference No. 17-30 

Question (March 29, 2018) 

A number of classes have had their usual course caps split between PFW and IUFW. PFW 

students have already begun registering for classes and will continue to do so over the coming 

weeks and months. IUFW students are not expected to begin enrolling until mid-May and will 

continue enrolling throughout the summer. It is likely that some courses will have one side fill 

before the other side has filled. It is also likely that PFW and IUFW students will approach 

instructors with filled sections about getting into the class. A series of questions: 

When instructors are approached by PFW students: 

How should instructors respond when they are willing to raise the overall cap (i.e., from 30 to 

31)? 

How should instructors respond when they are not willing to raise the overall cap, but they know 

the IUFW side is not filled? 

How should instructors respond when they are not willing to raise the overall cap and both sides 

are filled? 

When instructor are approached by IUFW students:  

How should instructors respond when they are willing to raise the overall cap (i.e., from 30 to 

31)? 

How should instructors respond when they are not willing to raise the overall cap, but they know 

the PFW side is not filled? 

How should instructors respond when they are not willing to raise the overall cap and both sides 

are filled? 
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